
-----Original Message----- 

From: msiepmann@wi.rr.com [mailto:msiepmann@wi.rr.com] 

Sent: Sat 9/13/2008 4:08 PM 

To: GollMansionProspectAve 

Subject: gollmansion 

  

This  high rise  would effect the view of many  and is not necesary as there are to many 

others around that are not built or havent sold.  this is "absolutly not needed"...    

concerned tax payer and viewer 

 


